
 

 

December Newsletter 
 

The first semester has absolutely flown by.  We are a little over a week away from Christmas 
break.  I’m super proud of how well our students have performed this semester.  As we speak, 
95% of our student body are passing all of their classes.  That is great news.  My hope is that by 
the end of the semester that percentage goes up.   
 
Counselor’s Corner 
Mrs Merritt and Mrs Smith always have some important scholarship information for seniors!  
Please click on the link: December News  
 
Information for all parents and stakeholders 
 
The December moratorium runs from December 22 through December 26.  During this 
time there are to be no practices nor any students in our school.  This is a time for 
students to be with their family.   
 
We have eight students that will graduate midterm this year.  We will have a short 
midterm graduation ceremony for them and their family on December 18.  We are super 
proud of these students and wish them the best of luck as they move on to the next 
venture.  
 
Mr Vyhlidal was awarded the Kim West Dinsdale Excellence In Teaching Award on 
December 11.  Congratulations on such an outstanding achievement.  Mr V along with 
all of our other teachers pride themselves on building great relationships with their 
students and work hard to help them be the best they can be.   
 
The staff at Northwest would like to wish you all a happy holiday season.  We hope that 
you all get to spend some quality time with your family and friends.  We are blessed to 
have you all as a part of our Northwest Family and look forward to seeing our students 
back on January 7.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ONgJjypUh15hVPjiGNfgGH5BYcGGxKOf/view?usp=sharing


 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
PJ Smith 
Principal  
 
  
 
 


